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Timing of 1H FY24 results release 
 

Baby Bunting Group Limited will release its results for the half-year ended 31 December 2023 on 
Tuesday, 20 February 2024.  

Following the release, a presentation and a discussion will be hosted by Mark Teperson (CEO) 
and Darin Hoekman (CFO) at 9.15am (AEDT) on Tuesday, 20 February 2024.  

You may access the call by registering via: 

https://registrations.events/signup/ID84168 

Upon registering you will be provided with dial in numbers and a passcode.  Participants may 
register in advance of the time for the call.   
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